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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

COVID-19 Update, News and Announcements – April 16, 2020 

Page, AZ (April 16, 2020) – There is nothing significantly new to report on the fight against COVID-19.  Police 

and Fire first responders continue to come in contact with COVID-positive community members during their on-duty 

interactions, but so far, they have experienced relatively few staff illnesses thanks in large part to the dedicated use of 

personal protective equipment and other safety practices.  Both public safety agencies are working diligently to ensure 

that this trend continues. 

 Your first responders and City officials continue to remind community members to do your part to practice 

social distancing and wear protective equipment while in public in order to control the spread of the disease.  Be 

fashionable, wear a mask!  The community is reminded that these practices will remain important to continue even when 

the spread of the disease begins to subside.   

Coconino County is working hard to provide accurate, up to date information to residents and are now providing 

data on positive cases week over week. Check out what they are sharing at https://www.coconino.az.gov/2294/COVID-

19-Information .    
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